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Circular No.: MMGS/2024-25/27
Date: 26th September 2024

Subject: Ban on Single-Use Plastics in School Premises

Dear parents and students,

In compliance with CBSE Circular No. ACAD-79/2021, we are implementing a complete
ban on single-use plastics within our school premises, effective from 2nd October 2024.

Effective Immediately:

 No plastic water bottles
 No plastic tiffin boxes or wrappers
 No plastic bags or pouches
 No single-use plastic items (straws, spoons, etc.)

Alternative Options:

 Use refillable stainless steel or glass water bottles.
 Bring lunch in reusable containers or eco-friendly lunch boxes.
 Use cloth or jute bags for carrying school supplies.

Your Cooperation is Crucial:

Together, we can work to protect our environment and maintain a clean and sustainable
school campus. We count on your support to ensure the successful implementation of this
initiative.

Let’s lead by example and make a difference in creating a plastic-free and sustainable
environment for our students and future generations.

Regards,

Mrs. Kavita Vishwakarma
Principal


